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Student Workshop Report
22nd November 2022

As a strong step towards making our children secure and safe, continuous sessions are conducted time to time on No Touch. On 23nd and 24th November 2022 for the students of classes I-IV students.

The workshop was conducted by the school counsellor Ms Jaya Barve with the objective of spreading awareness and educating children about NO TOUCH.

Taking responsibility to sensitize and equip the children, so that they can handle the ‘not so positive events’ in life in a better way, the goal of the interaction was to inform them about potentially dangerous situations, without causing any anxiety. The people they should reach out towards if ever stuck in this kind of situation.
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(Dr.Jaya Barve)
Counsellor



image1.png
Bal Bharati
\= PUBLIC SCHOOL
NIFC KHARCONE |

). Delhi




